

Newsletter





AWARD WINNERS

A huge congratulations to our award winners this week:

Year 1: Duria, Rio, Carter, Blake

Year 2: Oliver, Faith, Lawson, Junior

Year 3: Precious, Sriaryan, Gracie, Harvey

Year 4: Oliver, Anna, Kinuri, Jessica

Year 5: Lilah, Shayla, Sahara, Callum

Year 6: Lokesh, Bernadette, Mazie, Joshua



FOTO COFFEE MORNING

Thank you to the parents who joined us for our coffee morning on Tuesday and have volunteered to support our Friends of The Orchards. We are looking forward to planning our Summer Fair, with all funds raised benefitting the our children.

For any parents who would like to volunteer their time and support, please contact Miss Hughson, ehughson@theorchards.uwmat.co.uk

CLASSOPOLY REWARDS

This week years 2, 4 and 5 have been rewarded for their attendance with a roll of the dice on our Classopoly board.

Year 2 and 5 enjoyed a creative painting and art session and Year 4 had an film afternoon with popcorn.

Well done for meeting our attendance target of 96%.





DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Tuesday 24th January 2:30 pm - Parents' SATs Information workshop Year 6

Thursday 26th January 2.30pm - Chinese New Year Assembly Year 5 parents

Tuesday 31st January 9am - Times tables workshop for parents/children Year 4

Wednesday 1st February 9am - Phonics Workshop Nursery parents

Monday 20th - Friday 24th February - Half Term Holiday, school closed

Tuesday 28th February 9.15 am - Y5 & 6 Parents' Maths workshop

Thursday 2nd March - Year 6 Topic Trip to the Black Country Living Museum

Tuesday 21st March 9.15 am - Y5 & 6 Parents' Reading Workshop

Thursday 30th March - Easter Craft Workshop 9am Reception and Nursery

Monday 3rd - Friday 14th April - Easter Holiday, school closed

Monday 1st May - Bank holiday, school closed

Monday 8th May - King's Coronation, school closed

Tuesday 9th - Friday 12th May - Year 6 SATs

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - Half Term Holiday, school closed

Wednesday 28th - Friday 30th June - Year 6 residential to Kingswood

Friday 21st July - Last day of term for pupils

Monday 24th & Tuesday 25th July - Staff INSET, school closed

ATTENDANCE

Our target for attendance is 96%

Attendance 9th-13th Jan: 95.3%

Year 1: 90.3%

Year 2: 99.7%

Year 3: 92.9%

Year 4: 97%

Year 5: 96.1%

Year 6: 95.6%



WE'RE HERE TO HELP

Don't forget: as part of our school, you can always access our uniform bank (uniforms, PE kits, coats), food bank and book swap.

These are to support families who need it. Please come and look for what your child would benefit from.





Well done to this week's winners, Year 2